
    

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
December 28, 2023 
    

Carter Road to be closed 
January 8-23, 2024 

Expect additional traffic notices as work progresses 
 

CLEVELAND – On January 8, 2024 until January 23, 2024, Carter Road will be closed to 
through traffic between the Carter Road Lift Bridge and Columbus Road.  Carter Road must 
be closed to traffic to safely finish utility work tie-ins. 
Vehicle and pedestrian traffic will be detoured along Columbus Road – detour signs will be in 
place.  During the work, traffic and pedestrian access may be temporarily restricted or 
delayed due to the contractor’s operations. 
Motorist should be alert for traffic signage used to direct traffic at the designated repair work 
sites. 
Should there be any questions, please contact the project manager, Mr. Mike Waina at 440-
994-0563. 
About the City of Cleveland  
The City of Cleveland is committed to improving the quality of life for its residents by 
strengthening neighborhoods, delivering superior services, embracing diversity and 
making Cleveland a desirable, safe city in which to live, work, play, and do business. For 
more information on the City of Cleveland, visit online at www.city.cleveland.oh.us, 
Twitter at @cityofcleveland or Facebook at www.facebook.com/cityofcleveland. 
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